Beech Green Primary School "Believe Grow Persevere Succeed" Newsletter for Thursday 16th April 2020 School to Home – Week 4



Dear Parents, Carers and the Children,

So here we are, in the fourth week of lockdown and what is the second week of the school holidays. Just a few words this week to let you know we are still here for you...

We will help you in any way we can, so if you need help, then please ask us.

Contact covid19@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk

Usually after a holiday, conversations at the gate and in classrooms would give children time to talk about what they've done in the weeks away from school. We ask children to tell us because we're interested in them and by finding out what they enjoy we can better adapt our curriculum to reflect the community we serve. We'd like to try to continue this through the coming weeks. If you haven't already done so, please email your teacher to briefly tell them one thing your child has enjoyed this holiday, we'd also really like to know if things are not going well for you; we are here to help and support as well as to teach and encourage.

Beech Green Photographic Competition - NOW also open to parents/carers

Do you find that whilst we stay at home to observe the national lockdown, some of us generally have extra time on our hands, so that our eyes are more open to seeing what is around us? Be it, a bird collecting twigs from your garden to form its nest or the view from a window of wispy clouds sitting in a powdery blue sky, now mostly free of vapour trails from grounded aircraft.

If parents/carers are taking the opportunity to take photographs of what captures this time, then please email them to admin@beechgreen.gloucs.sch.uk We have decided to add an adults section to our school photographic competition, as well as that for the children. Please don't forget to name your photo.

These beautiful photos were taken by Mrs McGill on her daily exercise walk.



"Staying At Home – The Gloucester Sharpness Canal!"



"Fetch, Teddy"



"Our Hourly Walk"

Stay safe, keep well and best wishes,

Mrs Julie Poulson and all the Staff